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  Blindsight Peter Watts,2006-10-03 Hugo and
Shirley Jackson award-winning Peter Watts stands
on the cutting edge of hard SF with his acclaimed
novel, Blindsight Two months since the stars
fell... Two months of silence, while a world held
its breath. Now some half-derelict space probe,
sparking fitfully past Neptune's orbit, hears a
whisper from the edge of the solar system: a faint
signal sweeping the cosmos like a lighthouse beam.
Whatever's out there isn't talking to us. It's
talking to some distant star, perhaps. Or perhaps
to something closer, something en route. So who do
you send to force introductions with unknown and
unknowable alien intellect that doesn't wish to be
met? You send a linguist with multiple
personalities, her brain surgically partitioned
into separate, sentient processing cores. You send
a biologist so radically interfaced with machinery
that he sees x-rays and tastes ultrasound. You
send a pacifist warrior in the faint hope she
won't be needed. You send a monster to command
them all, an extinct hominid predator once called
vampire, recalled from the grave with the voodoo
of recombinant genetics and the blood of
sociopaths. And you send a synthesist—an
informational topologist with half his mind
gone—as an interface between here and there. Pray
they can be trusted with the fate of a world. They
may be more alien than the thing they've been sent
to find. At the Publisher's request, this title is
being sold without Digital Rights Management
Software (DRM) applied.
  A Game of Thrones George R. R. Martin,2003-01-01
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NOW THE ACCLAIMED HBO SERIES GAME OF THRONES—THE
MASTERPIECE THAT BECAME A CULTURAL PHENOMENON
Winter is coming. Such is the stern motto of House
Stark, the northernmost of the fiefdoms that owe
allegiance to King Robert Baratheon in far-off
King’s Landing. There Eddard Stark of Winterfell
rules in Robert’s name. There his family dwells in
peace and comfort: his proud wife, Catelyn; his
sons Robb, Brandon, and Rickon; his daughters
Sansa and Arya; and his bastard son, Jon Snow. Far
to the north, behind the towering Wall, lie savage
Wildings and worse—unnatural things relegated to
myth during the centuries-long summer, but proving
all too real and all too deadly in the turning of
the season. Yet a more immediate threat lurks to
the south, where Jon Arryn, the Hand of the King,
has died under mysterious circumstances. Now
Robert is riding north to Winterfell, bringing his
queen, the lovely but cold Cersei, his son, the
cruel, vainglorious Prince Joffrey, and the
queen’s brothers Jaime and Tyrion of the powerful
and wealthy House Lannister—the first a swordsman
without equal, the second a dwarf whose stunted
stature belies a brilliant mind. All are heading
for Winterfell and a fateful encounter that will
change the course of kingdoms. Meanwhile, across
the Narrow Sea, Prince Viserys, heir of the fallen
House Targaryen, which once ruled all of Westeros,
schemes to reclaim the throne with an army of
barbarian Dothraki—whose loyalty he will purchase
in the only coin left to him: his beautiful yet
innocent sister, Daenerys.
  No Logo Naomi Klein,2000-01-15 What corporations
fear most are consumers who ask questions. Naomi



4

Klein offers us the arguments with which to take
on the superbrands. Billy Bragg from the
bookjacket.
  Confronting Climate Uncertainty in Water
Resources Planning and Project Design Patrick A.
Ray,Casey M. Brown,2015-08-20 Confronting Climate
Uncertainty in Water Resources Planning and
Project Design describes an approach to facing two
fundamental and unavoidable issues brought about
by climate change uncertainty in water resources
planning and project design. The first is a risk
assessment problem. The second relates to risk
management. This book provides background on the
risks relevant in water systems planning, the
different approaches to scenario definition in
water system planning, and an introduction to the
decision-scaling methodology upon which the
decision tree is based. The decision tree is
described as a scientifically defensible,
repeatable, direct and clear method for
demonstrating the robustness of a project to
climate change. While applicable to all water
resources projects, it allocates effort to
projects in a way that is consistent with their
potential sensitivity to climate risk. The process
was designed to be hierarchical, with different
stages or phases of analysis triggered based on
the findings of the previous phase. An application
example is provided followed by a descriptions of
some of the tools available for decision making
under uncertainty and methods available for
climate risk management. The tool was designed for
the World Bank but can be applicable in other
scenarios where similar challenges arise.



5

  Fixing Access Annoyances Phil Mitchell,Evan
Callahan,2006-02-21 Provides a collection of tips
on fixing annoyances found in Microsoft Access,
covering such topics as performance, security,
database design, queries, forms, page layout,
macros, and expressions.
  The Glass Castle Jeannette Walls,2007-01-02 A
triumphant tale of a young woman and her difficult
childhood, The Glass Castle is a remarkable memoir
of resilience, redemption, and a revelatory look
into a family at once deeply dysfunctional and
wonderfully vibrant. Jeannette Walls was the
second of four children raised by anti-
institutional parents in a household of extremes.
  Advanced Case Management with IBM Case Manager
IBM Redbooks,2013-05-09
  Hacker, Hoaxer, Whistleblower, Spy Gabriella
Coleman,2015-10-06 The ultimate book on the
worldwide movement of hackers, pranksters, and
activists collectively known as Anonymous—by the
writer the Huffington Post says “knows all of
Anonymous’ deepest, darkest secrets” “A work of
anthropology that sometimes echoes a John le Carré
novel.” —Wired Half a dozen years ago,
anthropologist Gabriella Coleman set out to study
the rise of this global phenomenon just as some of
its members were turning to political protest and
dangerous disruption (before Anonymous shot to
fame as a key player in the battles over
WikiLeaks, the Arab Spring, and Occupy Wall
Street). She ended up becoming so closely
connected to Anonymous that the tricky story of
her inside–outside status as Anon confidante,
interpreter, and erstwhile mouthpiece forms one of
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the themes of this witty and entirely engrossing
book. The narrative brims with details unearthed
from within a notoriously mysterious subculture,
whose semi-legendary tricksters—such as Topiary,
tflow, Anachaos, and Sabu—emerge as complex,
diverse, politically and culturally sophisticated
people. Propelled by years of chats and encounters
with a multitude of hackers, including imprisoned
activist Jeremy Hammond and the double agent who
helped put him away, Hector Monsegur, Hacker,
Hoaxer, Whistleblower, Spy is filled with insights
into the meaning of digital activism and little
understood facets of culture in the Internet age,
including the history of “trolling,” the ethics
and metaphysics of hacking, and the origins and
manifold meanings of “the lulz.”
  Visual Analytics with SAS Viya ,2019-06-21 SAS
Visual Analytics is a business intelligence and
analytics platform that provides visual
exploration and discovery, self-service analytics,
and interactive reporting for organizations of all
sizes. All organizations have a wide variety of
users, and each user needs something different
from data and analytics. SAS Visual Analytics
allows everyone to easily discover and share
powerful insights that inspire action. Several
useful papers have been written to demonstrate how
to use these techniques. We have carefully
selected a handful of these from recent Global
Forum contributions to introduce you to the topic
and let you sample what each has to offer. Also
available free as a PDF from sas.com/books.
  Simulation with Arena W. David Kelton,Randall P.
Sadowski,David T. Sturrock,2004 The first edition
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of this book was the first text to be written on
the Arena software, which is a very popular
simulation modeling software. What makes this text
the authoritative source on Arena is that it was
written by the creators of Arena themselves. The
new third edition follows in the tradition of the
successful first and second editions in its
tutorial style (via a sequence of carefully
crafted examples) and an accessible writing style.
The updates include thorough coverage of the new
version of the Arena software (Arena 7.01),
enhanced support for Excel and Access, and updated
examples to reflect the new version of software.
The CD-ROM that accompanies the book contains the
Academic version of the Arena software. The
software features new capabilities such as model
documentation, enhanced plots, file reading and
writing, printing and animation symbols.
  Deliver Modern UI for IBM BPM with the Coach
Framework and Other Approaches Rackley Boren,Eric
Ducos,Ge Gao,Thalia Hooker,Matthew Oatts,Paul
Pacholski,Dennis Parrott,Claudio Tagliabue,IBM
Redbooks,2017-05-08 IBM® Coach Framework is a key
component of the IBM Business Process Manager
(BPM) platform that enables custom user interfaces
to be easily embedded within business process
solutions. Developer tools enable process authors
to rapidly create a compelling user experience
(UI) that can be delivered to desktop and mobile
devices. IBM Process Portal, used by business
operations to access, execute, and manage tasks,
is entirely coach-based and can easily be
configured and styled. A corporate look and feel
can be defined using a graphical theme editor and



8

applied consistently across all process
applications. The process federation capability
enables business users to access and execute all
their tasks using a single UI without being aware
of the implementation or origin. Using Coach
Framework, you can embed coach-based UI in other
web applications, develop BPM UI using alternative
UI technology, and create mobile applications for
off-line working. This IBM Redbooks® publication
explains how to fully benefit from the power of
the Coach Framework. It focuses on the
capabilities that Coach Framework delivers with
IBM BPM version 8.5.7. The content of this
document, though, is also pertinent to future
versions of the application.
  Big Data, Analytics, and the Future of Marketing
and Sales Mckinsey Chief Marketing & Sales Officer
Forum,2014-08-02 Big Data is the biggest game-
changing opportunity for marketing and sales since
the Internet went mainstream almost 20 years ago.
The data big bang has unleashed torrents of
terabytes about everything from customer behaviors
to weather patterns to demographic consumer shifts
in emerging markets. This collection of articles,
videos, interviews, and slideshares highlights the
most important lessons for companies looking to
turn data into above-market growth: Using
analytics to identify valuable business
opportunities from the data to drive decisions and
improve marketing return on investment (MROI)
Turning those insights into well-designed products
and offers that delight customers Delivering those
products and offers effectively to the
marketplace.The goldmine of data represents a



9

pivot-point moment for marketing and sales
leaders. Companies that inject big data and
analytics into their operations show productivity
rates and profitability that are 5 percent to 6
percent higher than those of their peers. That's
an advantage no company can afford to ignore.
  Level Up! Scott Rogers,2010-09-29 Design and
build cutting-edge video games with help from
video game expert Scott Rogers! If you want to
design and build cutting-edge video games but
aren’t sure where to start, then this is the book
for you. Written by leading video game expert
Scott Rogers, who has designed the hits Pac Man
World, Maxim vs. Army of Zin, and SpongeBob
Squarepants, this book is full of Rogers's wit and
imaginative style that demonstrates everything you
need to know about designing great video games.
Features an approachable writing style that
considers game designers from all levels of
expertise and experience Covers the entire video
game creation process, including developing
marketable ideas, understanding what gamers want,
working with player actions, and more Offers
techniques for creating non-human characters and
using the camera as a character Shares helpful
insight on the business of design and how to
create design documents So, put your game face on
and start creating memorable, creative, and unique
video games with this book!
  The Giver Lois Lowry,2014 Living in a perfect
world without social ills, a boy approaches the
time when he will receive a life assignment from
the Elders, but his selection leads him to a
mysterious man known as the Giver, who reveals the
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dark secrets behind the utopian facade.
  The Chinatown Death Cloud Peril Paul
Malmont,2007-06-05 Set in the colorful world of
the 1930s and peopled with writers H.P. Lovecraft,
L. Ron Hubbard, Lester Dent, and Walter Gibson,
this swashbuckling literary thriller propels the
characters into a genuine pulp adventure in which
they try to thwart a madman intent on creating a
new global empire.
  Implementing Document Imaging and Capture
Solutions with IBM Datacap Whei-Jen Chen,Ben
Antin,Kevin Bowe,Ben Davies,Jan den Hartog,Daniel
Ouimet,Tom Stuart,IBM Redbooks,2015-10-27
Organizations face many challenges in managing
ever-increasing documents that they need to
conduct their businesses. IBM® content management
and imaging solutions can capture, store, manage,
integrate, and deliver various forms of content
throughout an enterprise. These tools can help
reduce costs associated with content management
and help organizations deliver improved customer
service. The advanced document capture
capabilities are provided through IBM Datacap
software. This IBM Redbooks® publication focuses
on Datacap components, system architecture,
functions, and capabilities. It explains how
Datacap works, how to design a document image
capture solution, and how to implement the
solution using Datacap Developer Tools, such as
Datacap FastDoc (Admin). FastDoc is the
development tool that designers use to create
rules and rule sets, configure a document
hierarchy and task profiles, and set up a
verification panel for image verification. A loan
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application example explains the advanced
technologies of IBM Datacap Version 9. This
scenario shows how to develop a versatile capture
solution that is able to handle both structured
and unstructured documents. Information about high
availability, scalability, performance, backup and
recovery options, preferable practices, and
suggestions for designing and implementing an
imaging solution is also included. This book is
intended for IT architects and professionals who
are responsible for creating, improving,
designing, and implementing document imaging
solutions for their organizations.
  The Norton Field Guide to Writing Richard Harvey
Bullock,2013 Flexible, easy to use, just enough
detail--and now the number-one best seller.
  IBM Tivoli Application Dependency Discovery
Manager Bart Jacob,Bhavesh Adhia,Karim Badr,Qing
Chun Huang,Carol S. Lawrence,Martin Marino,Petra
Unglaub-Lloyd,2008 In this IBM® Redbooks®
publication, we describe the capabilities and ways
to use the IBM Tivoli® Application Dependency
Discovery Manager (TADDM). It is becoming critical
for enterprises to track the IT resources in their
environment and, more importantly, the
dependencies of their business applications on
various components. TADDM provides rich
capabilities that discover the components of a
complex infrastructure and their
interdependencies. In this book, we provide
insight into the TADDM capabilities and
architecture. We include recommended procedures
for installing and configuring TADDM, tips and
techniques for populating the TADDM database and
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customizing its use, performance considerations,
and information about how TADDM integrates with
operational management programs.
  Wicket in Action Eelco Hillenius,Martijn
Dashorst,2008-07-31 There are dozens of Java
frameworks out there, but most of them require you
to learn special coding techniques and new, often
rigid, patterns of development. Wicket is
different. As a component-based Web application
framework, Wicket lets you build maintainable
enterprise-grade web applications using the power
of plain old Java objects (POJOs), HTML, Ajax,
Spring, Hibernate and Maven. Wicket automatically
manages state at the component level, which means
no more awkward HTTPSession objects. Its elegant
programming model enables you to write rich web
applications quickly. Wicket in Action is an
authoritative, comprehensive guide for Java
developers building Wicket-based Web applications.
This book starts with an introduction to Wicket's
structure and components, and moves quickly into
examples of Wicket at work. Written by two of the
project's earliest and most authoritative experts,
this book shows you both the how-to and the why of
Wicket. As you move through the book, you'll learn
to use and customize Wicket components, how to
interact with other technologies like Spring and
Hibernate, and how to build rich, Ajax-driven
features into your applications. Purchase of the
print book comes with an offer of a free PDF,
ePub, and Kindle eBook from Manning. Also
available is all code from the book.
  Trigger Happy Steven Poole,2011-11-07 The Edge
calls Trigger Happy a seminal piece of work. For
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the first time ever, an aficionado with a
knowledge of art, culture, and a real love of
gaming takes a critical look at the future of our
videogames, and compares their aesthetic and
economic impact on society to that of film. Thirty
years after the invention of the simplest of
games, more videogames are played by adults than
children. This revolutionary book is the first-
ever academically worthy and deeply engaging
critique of one of today's most popular forms of
play: videogames are on track to supersede movies
as the most innovative form of entertainment in
the new century.
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